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Woolen Items!! 
 

As a rule, all woolen items are required to be 

professionally shatnez tested. Numerous instances of 

shatnez are currently being found in a variety of woolen 

items. 
 

Below is a picture of a boot lined with wool and laced 

with linen laces. It is considered shatnez according to the 

rulings of the Rabbonim of Vaad L’Mishmeres Shatnez, 

Rabbi Yisroel Belsky and Rabbi Meshulam Polatshek. 
 

Woolen Fabric Linen Laces 

 שעטנז!

Vaad L’Mishmeres Shatnez certifies shatnez laboratories in the tri-state area. 

Vaad L’Mishmeres Shatnez can be reached at 1.877.4.SHATNEZ 

 


